
 
 

       

 

 

September 15, 2022 

 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

RE: Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC (Certificate # 13-303G) – New dba 

 

Dear Docketing Division: 

 

Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC (“DEBM”) is updating its licenses to supply natural gas, as approved with 

Certificate 13-303G, to reflect the addition of new business name under which DEBM proposes to do business within the 

State of Ohio.  DEBM is an indirect wholly owned subsidiary of NRG Energy, Inc. (“NRG”). 

 

This letter is to inform the Public Utilities Commission of the addition of new Business Name: 

 

• NRG Business Marketing 

 

Enclosed is the registration supporting the new Business Name. 

 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at ryan.harwell@nrg.com or 281-800-

6157. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Harwell 

Manager, Regulatory Licensing & Reporting 

 

 

 

 

 

NRG Energy Inc. 

910 Louisiana St 

Houston, TX 77002 
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